
 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday, October 6  9:00am  Worship with Communion 

    10:15am        Fellowship, BOLT 

Tuesday, October 8  9:00am-2:00pm Office staffed 

Wednesday, October 9 9:00am-2:00pm  Office staffed 

    10:00am  Clean Slate group meets here 

                6:00pm-pizza, 6:30pm-class   BAM/Confirmation at Gethsemane 

Saturday, October 12 12:30pm-1:00pm Mobile Food Pantry truck here 

Sunday, October 13  9:00am  Worship with Kids Singing 

    10:15am  Fellowship, BOLT 

 Thank you for supporting the ministry    
and mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 
 

  9/29/24 - Attendance:  52   Online:  5 
 
 

             August Financial Report 
 

       Account Balances as of 8/31/2024 
General Fund:  $   4,922.69 
Youth Org:  $   4,310.56 
Memorial Fund: $ 12,183.95 
WELCA:  $   4,072.48 
               
               August numbers 
Income:                             $14,475.89 
Expenses                           $14,415.13 
Income Less Exp:             $       60.76  
   
           Year-to-date Numbers 
Income:       $117,374.83 
Expenses:       $115,640.07 
Income Less Expenses:  $    1,734.76 

You can sign up to help in worship on  

the sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall or 

online at:  trinityhammond.org 

        **************** 

Sunday,  October 6 

Greeter:  Betty Johnson    

Ushers:  Sharon Johnson,  Jean Peterson 

Acolyte:   Beckett Millar 

Lector (Reader):   Kathy Jensen 

Slide show:    Emmalyn Kost 

Communion:   Carrie Vick, Violet Vick 

Sound/Video:     Ron Pratt  

 

Sunday, October 13 

Greeter:    Bill & Judy Jones 

Ushers:     Chris & Judy Larson 

Acolyte:   Beckett Millar 

Lector (Reader):  Mandie Langman 

Slide show:    Henry Pommier 

Sound/Video:       Ron Pratt 

   October 6, 2024 

   Contact us:  office 715-796-2788 
   trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com  
   Information:  www.trinityhammond.org 

Giving to Trinity made easy!  Scan this QR code  
and you will be taken to Trinity’s “Give” page.  
Scroll down for the yellow “donate” button.  Thank you!    

Scott and Mindy Ramberg in  
celebration of the anniversary of  

Molly’s Baptism on Oct. 10, 2021 
 

Free Event for Parents 

The Baldwin-Woodville School is hosting a FREE event for PARENTS ONLY:  

 Navigating the Teen and Tween Years, on this Wednesday Oct. 9th from 5:30-7:30 pm. 

The schedule is as follows: 5:30 pm tables with local resources; 6:00-6:30 pm Presenta-

tion - “Tweens, Teens, and Screens” and 6:45-7:15 pm Presentation - “Identification, 

Local Trends, and Narcan Training”. Parents may drop off younger kids at Gethsemane 

so that they may attend the event. Please let Pastor Julie know if you need childcare. 
 

Needed: One or two adults to care for children of parents who attend Navigating  

the Teen and Tween Years on Wednesday, October 9th from 5:30 – 7:30 pm. Children 

will be dropped off at Gethsemane Lutheran Church. Pastor Julie and Pastor Paul will  

be teaching BAM and Confirmation as usual at Gethsemane. 
 

Trinity at White Pine Berry Farm 

Families and all members are welcome to gather at White Pine Berry Farm on Sunday, 

October 20 at 1:00 pm for a day of Fellowship and Fun. This event is provided for 

through Thrivent Action Programs. Please sign up 

to attend this event indicating how many tickets 

you will need. Tickets will be purchased and ready 

for you when you arrive. Ages three and under are 

free.  You may sign up at church or contact  

Pastor Julie at tlchpastor@gmail.com  or  

715-796-2788.  White Pine Berry Farm is located 

at 1482 Oak Dr., River Falls.  



        
Lutheran Disaster Response to Hurricane Helene   

Hurricane Helene hit the coast of Florida as a Category 4 hurricane on Sept. 26th and  

has ravaged communities from Florida to Virginia. Whatever unfolds because of this 

storm, Lutheran Disaster Response will be there.  LDR has strong relationships in the 

area and is already working on the ground, alongside synods and other partners. By 

standing with disaster-impacted communities, we follow Christ’s call to share hope  

and healing with our neighbors in need.   

                         Please give what you can at:  www.elca.org/hurricanes.    

 From Rev. Daniel Rift,   ELCA World Hunger and Lutheran Disaster Response 

                                             

                                         ************************** 

Lost and Found 

There are a few items in the Lost and Found area of the Coat Room, including a couple 

jackets that were left months ago. Please check the box on the shelf and the hangers  

underneath it to see if anything is yours. You might be wanting those coats soon! 

 

                                        ************************** 

Prayer Partners 

Trinity will once again have a Prayer Partner Program, with caring adults praying for 

children from infants to age 25. Please sign up at church, with the name of your child 

and the month and date of their birthday, if you wish to provide more than their name. 

Adults interested in being a prayer warrior, please, also, sign up so that you may be 

paired with a child from the congregation. This year a prayer resource from Cherish  

All Children will be available for adults. Pastor Julie will also provide a prayer sheet 

for children. If you are not at church, you may also sign up by sending an email to 

tlchpastor@gmail.com or called the church office, 715-796-2788. 

 

                                        ************************** 

Helping Hands needed 

Is there anyone in the congregation who could come in and help with putting paper  

materials together? Pastor Julie has things a volunteer could do, some weeks more  

than others. If you have some time to give to assemble materials or whatever is needed, 

please let Pastor Julie know. Your service is greatly appreciated! 

Prayer Requests:  Prayers for the homebound and those in Care Centers:  
                                    Beth Monson, Judy Newton, Dorothy Hage, Delores Heinbuch, 
                                    and Lenore Moll.   
         Prayers for Jacki Peterson 
    
Prayer Point:   Jesus said, “Let the little children come to me; do not stop them; for it  
is to such as these that the kingdom of God belongs.” Say a prayer of thanks that God 
has entrusted to us the opportunity and responsibility to nurture faith and gifts in little 
ones. Pray for ministry to children and youth. 

Spiritual Practice:  The gospel reading in Mark reminds us of the truth that sometimes 
we hurt each other, or that relationships can change or even break. The weekly sharing 
of the peace of Christ is a word that reminds us of God’s desire to restore and reconcile. 
Be aware of honoring the presence of those around you as you share the peace. 
 

Submit a Prayer Request:  Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet found in the  
sanctuary and place in the offering plate, or email: tlchwelca@gmail.com, or call the 
church office and leave a message at 715-796-2788. 

 

Free Food Shelf Information 

An option for 24-hour access to free food is the pantry in the entryway of the Village of 

Hammond building at 455 Davis, on the upper level. The Hammond Library also has a 

small shelf available when the library is open, and they sometimes have some  

non-food items such as diapers.  

The food pantry at the Roberts Congregational UCC church (at 1001 Birch Dr. in  

Roberts) has normal open hours from 9:00am-11:30am on Tuesdays and Thursdays. In 

an emergency situation there might be some access other days when the church is open 

(M-F, 8:30am-12:30pm). Ring the doorbell for Kim to let you in. 
  

 

Also, mark on your calendars that the Fresh Express Mobile Food Pantry Truck from 

Hudson will be in our parking lot on Saturday, Oct. 12, from 12:30—1:00pm. It is here 

on the second Saturday of every month. Please pass the word. 
 

If you are interested in donating food to any food shelf, please make sure it isn’t past its 

expiration date!  We want to ensure the health and safety of all. 


